


Weekly Update 4-9-21

 

 

Dear Campus Community,

 

DUE TODAY! Nominations for President's Student Leadership Award 

Each year, the President’s Student Leadership Award is presented to a graduating 
student for exemplary leadership and scholarship. The recipient is selected from 
nominations received from faculty, staff and students of the Cañada community and will 
be recognized at the Commencement Ceremony and program. The nominations are 
being accepted through today, April 9, 2021 at 4 p.m.  

 

We look forward to your thoughtful nomination of an individual graduate you believe 
exemplifies the spirit and purpose of this Award and fulfills its criteria:


• has made meaningful contributions to the lives of students, his/her community, 
and/or Cañada College,


• develops, pursues, and achieves personal educational goals,

• demonstrates leadership qualities that represent the values and mission of the 

College,

• achieved a minimum cumulative grade point average of 2.8 or higher,

• is a graduating student in Summer 2020, Fall 2020, or Spring 2021.


 

Any member of the Cañada community - faculty, staff, and students - may nominate for 
this award. The selection committee will consider all complete nominations received, so 
please make sure your submitted form includes an attachment supporting your 
nomination. Remember to submit complete nomination form with attachment by Friday, 
April 9, 2021 at 4 p.m. to canpresident@smccd.edu. 

 

 


https://canadacollege.edu/commencement/leadership.php
mailto:canpresident@smccd.edu


Spring 2021 Wellness Fair: April 12-15

The Spring Wellness Fair, which will be held virtually, April 12-15 from 12-3 p.m. (three 
30-minute sessions a day). Come learn tips on how to take care of yourself physically, 
mentally and emotionally while taking online classes.  Topics include: COVID-19 Stress, 
Mindfulness, Healthy Habits and more. Links to follow soon. Register for events here.


 


News from ¡ESO! Adelante

Attached is a newsletter from our ¡ESO! Adelante team. The newsletter includes peer 
mentor and alumni highlights as well as a listing of upcoming events.  

 

 

Black Student Success Week

California Higher Education Leaders will host Black Student Success Week, April 26-30. 
Daily webinars will be held throughout the week from 12-1 p.m. You can register for the 
webinars here. 


https://canadacollege.edu/healthcenter/upcomingevents.php
https://linktr.ee/cablackstudents


Stay safe, stay healthy, stay strong.  

 

Sincerely,

Jamillah Moore, Ed.D.

President



